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From: mtate@state.pa.us

Sent: Thursday, March 06, 2008 12:55 PM

To: IRRC

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking - Diesel Vehicle Idling; and Auxiliary Power Systems (#7-422)

Re: Proposed Rulemaking - Diesel Vehicle Idling; and Auxiliary Power Systems (#7-422)

The Environmental Quality Board (EQB) has received the following comments regarding the above-referenced
proposed rulemaking.

Commentor Information:
Fred Baldwin
self-employed pub@fdbaldwin.com
529 S. Bedford St.
Carlisle PA 17013 US
AAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAA

I support the proposed rules.
AAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAA

Please contact me if you have any questions.
Sincerely, ^
Michele L. Tate

MicheleL.Tate @ ^ %S ^ <
Regulatory Coordinator gjlfe! ^ rn
PA Department of Environmental Protection ^ ? f i -ps
Rachel Carson State Office Building g ^ ; 3 < ^
P.O. Box 2063 W ^ e pL^
Harrisburg, PA 17105-2063 ~t w LJ
Office: 717-783-6395 ^
Fax: 717-783-8926
mtate@state.pa.us
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